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Model 3315 Contacting Encoder

In November 2011, Bourns® Sensors & Controls Product Line announced the end of life for the Model 3315

9 mm Contacting Encoder. Due to continued market demand from strategic customers, the plan to obsolete this
model is being rescinded for the RoHS version only. The non-RoHS version will be phased out as scheduled in
the November 2011 Product Obsolescence Memo.

However, in order to deal with increased costs, an increase in prices and minimum order quantities is required.
In addition, all items previously categorized as “A” items will now be categorized as “C” items.

As a reminder, please keep in mind the dates for last time purchase orders for the non-RoHS version:

Deadline for accepting final orders: June 1, 2012
Final shipments to be made by: December 15, 2012

All Jast time purchase orders for the non-RoHS part numbers will be considered NC/NR and may not be
scheduled out. Order acceptance for non-RoHS part numbers will be limited to stock and materials on hand.

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Customer Service/Inside Sales.
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http://www.bourns.com/data/global/pdfs/SC1189_3315_POM.pdf
http://www.bourns.com/data/global/pdfs/3315.pdf
http://www.bourns.com/Contact.aspx



